







LEARNING TO BE EXTRAORDINARY

Part of the CSIA Trust, Company No. 7551989

15 November 2023

Good afternoon

We need your help!

Feedback from parents allows us to identify what we are doing well and where we need to improve. So, I have made a questionnaire which will allow us to understand your views on some important things so that we can continue to make improvements in how we work.

We want as many people as possible to complete the questionnaire which should only take a few minutes. The deadline for the completion of this questionnaire will be Monday 4th December.

Here is the link and you can also find it on the website and our social media pages.

https://forms.gle/h2QZVhCgVieGoQEr6

Thank you for your time and support. As always, if there is anything further that I can do to support, please let me know.

Yours faithfully

Kelly-Marie Hendrick Assistant Principal In this letter:

We need your help!

Please complete the Parental survey to help us improve things for you and your child.

> Deadline 4 December